
     

 

EURODETACHEMENT III Maj 2015 

The Liaison Office on Posting in   ITALY 

 

The Liaison Office on Posting is situated at 

 

Ministero del Lavoro – Direzione Generale delle Politiche del Lavoro 

email:DGMercatodiv02@lavoro.gov.it 

  

 

Questions can be sent to this email address: 

dlunetta@lavoro.gov.it 

 

 

 

Information on working in Italy 

It's possible to get informations on Ministere's site:   www.lavoro.gov.it 

 

 

 

 

Knowledge of the posting situations  

In Italy, the enterprises established in other MS of European Union are not obliget to send a 

previous communication about the posting of their employees. 

 So the knowledge of posting situations usually happens through informations provided by  

workers, or Trade Unions or other subjets  Also the models A1 (former mod E101) could be 

useful for a better knowledge of posting situations but they are usually sent at the end of 

posting's period. . 

 

 

 

 

Information exchanges with the other MS 

 

 The “IMI system” is beginning now to be used for the information exchanges with the other 

MS , but, in this first period, some difficulty has been noticed (see above). 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

National partnerships 
:According to the bilateral agreement of 27 September 2011 (here attached) between Italian 

and French Labour Ministries, there is a partnership with France. The Italian national liaison 

Office, for this partnership, is: Direzione Generale dell'Attività Ispettiva ; email:    

segreteriadgattivitaispettiva@lavoro.gov.it 
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